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This Month’s Highlights 

 The Central Nine Adult Education Division is pleased to report that the Region 5 
Adult Education Consortium has approved Central Nine to provide adult education 
classes within the M.S.D. of Martinsville. This partnership will provide GED preparation 
classes for the adult learners within the city of Martinsville, IN.  
 
Central Nine’s Adult Basic Education Program held its 2012 GED Graduation on 
Wednesday, June 20, 2012 at Greenwood High School. Central Nine awarded over 60 
adult learners with certificates of accomplishments for earning their GED at Central Nine 
Career Center. The ceremony was well attended with over sixty graduates and 500+ 
guests. This ceremony was by far the most attended in the history of Central Nine Career 
Center. Graduates were presented with congratulatory Governor Mitch Daniels and gifts 
from MedTech College.  
 

                          

                                     
 
The Adult Basic and Continuing Education Program provided or will provide services 
for over 246 students during the months of June and August. These services have 
generated over $23,622 in revenue. Since July 1, 2011, over 1,919 adult learners have 
been provided with services related to GED Testing, GED/ESL classes, GED Practice 
Testing, Proctoring Services, NCCT Testing, and Adult Continuing Education on-campus 
and online courses. These services have generated over $222,875 in revenue.  
 
Central Nine’s 2011-12 Adult Basic Education Program has come to a close and we 
are looking forward to the start of the 2012-13 program year. Central Nine’ s adult basic 
education services has grown over the past few years and looks to expand with the 
addition of several new locations. Some of these locations include one ESL and one 
GED class in Indianapolis, one additional GED class in Beech Grove, one GED class in 
Edinburgh. The adult education program has drafted a new units-based curriculum for all 
GED classes that will be implemented this fall. All GED and ESL faculty and staff will 
participate in training sessions provided by the Indiana Department of Workforce 
Development in order to learn how to use the InTERS online student information system. 

Michelle Turner, 
former GED Students 
and GED Graduate, 
spoke to the graduates. 


